	[bookmark: _GoBack]
	Goldcorp


Memo
	To:
	All Employees

	From:
	Mr. Goldman, CEO

	cc:
	Admin

	Date:
	October 9, 2015
	Re:
	Dress Policy Update

	
	


Due to an encounter with a rude salesman at the Galleria Mall Adidas store, our CEO has deemed that all employees may never wear Adidas products to work.
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